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December 23, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Russell Collins 
Doc Fritchey Chapter of Trout Unlimited 
1167 S. Forge Road 
Palmyra, PA 17078 

Re:  Quittapahilla Creek Restoration-Spruce Street 
 
Dear Mr. Collins, 
 
On behalf of the Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission (PFBC) Tulpehocken and Quittapahilla 
Watershed Enhancement Program Review Panel, thank you for your interest in this grant program and 
submitting the application entitled Quittapahilla Creek Restoration-Spruce Street. 
 
The panel has carefully reviewed your application and the Commission has provisionally approved your 
project for funding, pending a satisfactory project field review.   
 
Over the next few weeks, we can initiate preliminary development of the final scope-of-work and  
cooperative agreement. Please note that until the cooperative agreement is fully executed and 
notification to proceed is received from the Commission, no expenses are allowed and match will not be 
accepted.     
 
Again, our appreciation for your interest in this grant program and congratulations upon submitting a 
successful application. If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Diana M. Day 
Conservation Coordinator   

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.fishandboat.com/

